
Brookline Listers  

  

Monthly Meeting/Activities  

  

January 12, 2015  

  

Those Present:  Marsha Omand, Doug Woods, and Don Gokey  

  

Listers met with Town Clerk Guy Tanza on December 29, 2014 to discuss minor changes to a parcel 

acreage located in Brookline, and to also be informed on several other administrative matters. 

 

Listers reviewed and made adjustments to our Annual Listers Report, which is scheduled to be 

submitted very soon. 

 

Multiple land transfers were processed, with one that could not be completed until conferring with our 

District Advisor. 

 

We reviewed minutes from the Church Committee meeting that was held on December 30, 2014, with 

specific regard to church property ownership boundaries/configuration.  We subsequently sent an email 

to Stan Noga as member of the Church Committee, asking him questions and requesting clarification 

and documentation regarding the church’s claim of property ownership, which is in disagreement with 

a neighboring property owner’s claim of ownership. 

 

The Listers mission is not to attempt to settle the above dispute, nor to be directly involved should a 

dispute actually develop.  But rather, since the church is owned by the Town of Brookline, the Listers 

would like an authorized member of the Church Committee to provide substantiated evidence of their 

claim to ownership. 

  

Our next meeting is scheduled for 6 p.m. on Monday, January 26, 2015.    

  

Respectfully submitted,  

  

  

Marsha Omand                         Doug Woods                         Don Gokey  

  

  

  

  


